
 
 

 
Parent Advisory Council Report 

December 8, 2020 
 

The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) met on Friday, October 9 at 3 pm and November 20 at 3 
pm.  Members of the council consist of Ms. Mariecor Agravante, Mrs. Therese Nordstrom 
Christopher, Mr. Tony Christopher, Ms. Galit Gordon, Ms. Samantha Herrod, Ms. Brianne 
Manning, Ms. Randi Pugh (Chair), Mrs. Lacey Scott, Ms. Leah Smith, Mrs. Joy Elizabeth 
Sterling-Effie, Ms. Pam Towobola and Ms. Roann Vanderwath. 
 
Compass shared an update on SB-98 impacts on the operating budget and enrollment.  
Compass also shared the return of Coffee with Compass, which will be hosted virtually for 
families on a monthly basis. Compass shared measures to continue to provide and conduct 
a safe virtual learning experience with and for scholars despite the increase in “Zoom 
Bombing.” It was also shared that our Scholar Leadership Council met in October and 
November, and their draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. 
 
Ms. Pugh led the council in an El Dorado Charter SELPA Community Advisory Committee 
Report at the November meeting. 
 
Under New Business, the council reviewed and discussed COVID-19 Reopening Plans at the 
October meeting. The PAC suggested providing waivers for families who wish to have in-
person interactions. The council also reviewed and approved two (2) scholarship 
applications at the November meeting. PAC members provided feedback to bring to staff at 
both meetings. 
 
Draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. The next Parent Advisory Council meeting 
will be on Friday, January 15 at 3 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Ms. Randi Pugh  
Board Member &  

Parent Advisory Council Chair 


